
March 7, 2022 

FILED 3/7/2022 
DOCUMENT NO. 01646-2022 
FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK 

Adam J. Teitzman 
Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Richard T. Howell 
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations 

AT&T 
208 S. Akard St. 
25th Floor 
Dallas, Texas 75202 
T: (469) 657-6722 
rh2514@att.com 
www.att .com 

Re: Docket No. 20220016 Approval of Amendment to the Interconnection, Unbundling, 
Resale and Collocation Agreement between BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a 
AT&T Florida d/b/a AT&T Southeast and RCLEC, Inc. ("CLEC") 

Mr. Teitzman: 

On January 10, 2022, BellSouth Telecommunications, LLC d/b/a AT&T Florida d/b/a 
AT&T Southeast filed an Amendment to the Interconnection, Unbundling, Resale and 
Collocation Agreement between AT&T Florida and CLEC. It has been identified that the 
cover letter submitted with the amendment incorrectly referenced Docket Number 
20070717-TP. 

AT&T Florida submits this letter to correct the docket number referenced in the cover 
letter of the Amendment filed on January 10, 2022. The Interconnection, Unbundling, 
Resale and Collocation Agreement between AT&T Florida and CLEC was filed on 
August 20, 2012 in Docket Number 20120224-TP. 

I apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

Please contact me if you have any questions regarding this filing. 

Sincerely, 

/4~1./~ 
Richard T. Howell 
Area Manager-Regulatory Relations 

Attachment 
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